
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 11, 2017 2:21:24 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:59 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Deborah Soeder

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom this is addressed - No!!! No and NO. It is time Hydro One realize the public is not an ATM
machine. You cannot continue to bleed money at this rate. For all of the reasons we all read about
everyday with regard to energy poverty, this must stop. Hydro One must also show Corp responsibility
when you are a necessary monopoly for an essential service. Look for the waste in your system before
any new increases are accepted!!!

-- Attachment --
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